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Dear Parents 
 
We have arranged a visit to Knowsley Safari Park on 
Wednesday 13th November as part of our topic on 
animals.   
 
We will explore a variety of animals - herbivores, 
carnivores and omnivores.  We will group animals into 
birds, mammals, 
reptiles, amphibians 
and fish and of course 
take a tour around the 
Safari Park.   
 
 
Costs: 
School will fund the entry to the park but cannot fund the full cost and would ask 
for a contribution of £3 per child. 
 

 Children should wear their school uniform  

 A waterproof coat and  sensible shoes 

 They will need a nut-free packed lunch with a non-fizzy drink -  in a 
throwaway bag please.   

 
Please complete and return the attached reply slip indicating lunch 
arrangements. 
 
Please see Miss Connor if you have any questions. 
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